
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

St. Joseph 

Catholic  

Women’s League  

Meetings First 

Tuesday of the 

month 

 
 

 

 St. Joseph 

Knights of 

Columbus. 

Meetings Third 

Tuesday of the 

month 

 

 

Ad space available 

Please call the office 

  

Ad space available 

Please call the office 

  

Ad space available 

Please call the office 

 

 

Ad space available 

Please call the office 

  

Ad space available 

Please call the office 

  

Ad space available 

Please call the office 

 

 

Ad space available 

Please call the office 

  

Ad space available 

Please call the office 

Bishop: Most. Rev. Daniel Miehm   Pastor: Rev. Fr. Randy Foster                  

Mass Times: Sat 5 pm, Sun 10 am        Administrative Assistant: Maryann Clancy   

Office Hours: Tues & Thurs 9am - 4pm    CWL: Mary McKeiver  

Hall Rental: Contact the Parish Office Knights of Col.: Dan Moloney   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Marriage:    By arrangement (min. 6 months prior)                                                                       

Baptism:    By arrangement with the Parish Office                

Reconciliation:   Sat 4:00—4:30 pm or by appointment                     

Home Communion:  Anytime upon request                                                                                      

Music Ministry:   Tina McCarthy & Amy Melanson                                                                                    

Cemetery Board:   Bob Condon 705-772-6071                                    

Diocese Website:   www.peterboroughdiocese.org                                                               

St. Joseph’s  School: Principal: Mark Collins 705-652-3961                       

Please Support Our Advertisers 

Remembrance Day,  Lest We Forget  



Nov 6, 7 Gerard Sullivan Tom McInnis 

Nov 13, 14 Kelly Towns Mike Moloney 

 

  

Nov 6, 7 Wendy Tedford Theresa Hamersma 
Nov 13, 14 Michael Korkus Paul Yasyszczuk 

   

Nov 6, 7 Albert Heffernan John Sullivan 
Nov 13, 14 Barry Condon Ray Carlow 

   
Nov 8 Dorothy Perdue Bernice Heffernan 
Nov 15 Joyce Manser Jill Scott 

   

Nov 9 Pawel & Ingrid Zbieranowski, Barb Vollering 

Nov 16 Paul & Marg Yasyszczuk 

 

ONLINE MASS is available on the Diocesan website 

for anyone who is unable to attend Sunday Mass.  
 

WE PRAY FOR ALL THE SICK PEOPLE OF OUR 

PARISH...If you have someone you would 

like added to the prayer list and/or they 

would like communion brought to them (in 

hospital or at home),please call the Parish 

Office 705 652-3231 OR talk with Fr. Randy 

 

 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD: 

PACK A SHOEBOX  PICK UP AT THE 

BACK OF THE CHURCH. Filled shoe 

boxes can be returned to the church for 

collection Nov. 14. 

 
 

CURRENT CANDLES ARE LIGHTED 

FOR-- THE BLESSED MOTHER 

CANDLE BURNS THIS WEEK FOR 

LIVING MEMBERS OF MOLONEY AND O`BRIEN 

FAMILIES BY DARLENE & MIKE SULLIVAN 

 

OUR ST. JOSEPH CANDLE IS LIGHTED 

THIS WEEK FOR DECEASED MEMBERS 

OF THE MOHER FAMILY 

 

LAST WEEKS CANDLES WERE FOR OSCAR 

COONES AND MARY CAvANAUGH.  

 

THE NEW WATER SYSTEM for the 

hall has been installed and promises to be 

a fithful supply of good water for many 

years. WE APPRECIATE YOUR 

CONTINUED DONATIONS.  

 

COLLECTION WEEK OF 

NOVEMBER 13 & 14 

 
 

PRAYER TO ST JOSEPH Hail, Guardian of the 

Redeemer, Spouse of the Blessed 

Virgin Mary. To you God entrusted his 

only Son; in you Mary placed her trust; 

with you Christ became man. Blessed 

Joseph, to us too, show yourself a father 

and guide us in the path of life. Obtain 

for us grace, mercy and courage, and 

defend us from every evil. Amen.  

 

MESSAGES FROM Fr. RANDY  

DURING THE MONTH OF OUR LADY 

OF THE ROSARY (Oct.) we had 420 

rosaries prayed for our faith community 

intentions and for one another’s intentions.  

Power of pray -hope you felt it.  

LET US REMEMBER   During November we will 

remember our faithful departed. By the 

statue of St. Patrick candles, I will have a 

basket there and at any time throughout 

November you are welcome to write 

down on piece of paper name(s) you 

wish to remember during this month at 

mass. 

Grant them eternal rest, O Lord, and let perpetual 

light shine upon them with your Saints forever more, 

because You are gracious. 

May the divine assistance remain always with us. And 

may the souls of the faithful departed, through the 

mercy of God, rest in peace. Amen. 

REMEMBRANCE DAY POESM 

ONE THOUSAND MEN ARE WALKING 

One thousand men are walking, Walking side by side 

Singing songs from home, The spirit as their guide 

they walk toward the light milord 

they walk towards the sun 

they smoke and laugh and smile together 

no foes to outrun, these men live on forever 

in the hearts of those they saved 

a nation truly grateful, for the path of peace they paved 

they march as friends and comrades 

but they do not march for war, step closer to salvation 

a tranquil steady corps 

the meadows lit with golden beams 

a beacon for the brave, the emerald grass untrampled 

a reward for what they gave 

they dream of those they left behind  
and know they dream of them 

forever in those poppy fields 

there walks one thousand men 

Joshua Dyer 2019 (aged 14) 
 

NEW OPTION FOR MASS 

INTENTIONS For anyone who would 

like to have a mass said you now have 

the option of filling out your 

information on an envelope from the 

back of the church and dropping it in 

the collection basket. At this time we 

are booking  weekday masses in January of 2022 and 

weekend masses in April of 2022. 

  

SYNOD 2021-2023 – FOR A SYNODAL CHURCH 

INDIVIDUAL SURVEY 

The survey was launched on Sunday, October 17.  

You have until Friday, November 26 to complete the 

survey. 

1. Visit peterboroughdiocese.org (our diocesan website) 

When the banner “Join the Worldwide, Diocese-wide 

Conversation” appears click on Synod/Pastoral 

planning. 

2. Scroll down and read the brief introduction. 

3. Watch the video message from Bishop Miehm. 

4. Scroll down to the survey which is in 2 formats: 

A)“Thought Exchange”: (which allows one to see the 

anonymous responses of others which may germinate 

some reflection) 

B) Google Form: 

At Church 

Discussion questions on 3 topics will be distributed 

over the next three weeks. 

You are encouraged to take home and answer the 

questions as a family or individually. Then return 

following Sunday at mass and drop it in a box at the main 

entrance of the church. 

THIS WEEK 1.  “Communion” questionnaire will be 

distributed at all Masses on November 6-7. 

2. A “Participation” questionnaire will be distributed at 

all Masses on November 13-14. 

3. A “Mission” questionnaire will be distributed at all 

Masses on November 20-21. 

Sunday November 28th following mass those who wish 

to stay after mass we will a further discussion regarding 

the three topic Communion, Participation and Mission. 

NEW MISSALS FOR 2021/22   Because of Covid19 

we will be unable once again to place 

missals in the church pews.  If you are 

interested in having a missal you will 

find them at the back of the church -

suggested donation is $5.00 per missal.   

Thank you, Fr. Randy,  

 

 

                       St. Joseph’s Parish Mass Intentions          MASK UP FOR MASS                                                 

 

TUESDAY    Nov 9   6:00 pm ╬ Larry Leahy (by Bernard Sullivan) 

WEDNESDAY Nov10 8:30 am ╬ Anna Moloney (by Carl & Mary McKeiver)  

THURSDAY  Nov 11 8:30 am ╬ Vince Condon (by Bernard Sullivan & Family)                                                 

FRIDAY         Nov 12 8:30 am ╬ Leona Moher (by Carl & Mary Ellen O’Brien & Family)                                                 

SATURDAY  Nov 13 5:00 pm ╬ Deceased Members of the Carlow & Houlihan Families  

                                                     (by the Family)   

SUNDAY       Nov 14 10:00 am People of the Parish                                

 
                           

10:00 am  
 

 

WELCOME TO ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH 

Remembrance Day 
Nov 6 & 7, 2021  

Parish Stewardship   Last Year     This Year 

       $2,990      $1,856 
                        We thank you for your continued support of our Parish! 

 


